
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 11th May 2020 

MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 
MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 

Hello children, 

 

I hope that you all had a lovely weekend and celebrated VE day in some way with 

your families. Please ask your grown ups to send any photos of you celebrating to 

Mrs Cable at info2@sandringham.kite.academy so that she can add them to the 

website and our display at school.  It has been lovely and sunny over the weekend 

too so hopefully you have managed to play outside in the fresh air. 

 

Thank you to those of you who have already sent me your letters following last 

weeks challenge. I was so excited when they started arriving in the post.  

Reading about the fun you have been having at home really made me smile. 😊 

The challenge for this week is to keep sending me your letters if you haven’t 

already. Tell me all about what you are doing at home, what you are missing from 

school and what you are looking forward to doing when we are all back together 

again. If you prefer you could make a postcard instead. 

 

I have loved hearing about the ‘WOWs’ that you have been giving your families… 

from “Mummy - for trying hard with Jo Wicks” to “little sister who is trying to 

speak more” - all wonderful examples of how someone made you feel proud inside. 

Could you manage to WOW someone everyday? And remember, it feels just as 

lovely to give a WOW as it does to receive one. 

 

Lots of love from Mrs Money x 
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